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From:  City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public. govdelivery.com=

Subject: Sound Level Variance Application Flint Hills Family Festival

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Julia Erickson, for Ordway Center, for a Flint Hills
Family Festival event taking place from Wednesday Mav 28, 2023 through Saturday May 31, 2023 from 9:30am-1:30pm
on Wednesday May 28, and Thursday May 29, from 9:30am-1:30pm and 4:30pm-9:30pm on Friday May 30, and from
9-00am-5:00pm on Saturday May 31, 2025 with pre-event sound checks starting 30 minutes prior to the events on event

davs. This event will take place at 109 4th St W - Rice Park and 379 5t. Peter 5t - Landmark Plaza. Further details on this
event will be forthcoming.
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